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A hearty ‘todah rabah’ to Gail Adler, who is our liaison to a consortium of synagogues who have allowed 
us to participate in many zoom programs for the last two years and which we continue to collaborate 
with as we begin a new programming year.   

Another hearty ‘todah rabah’ goes to Ona Mastriano, who continues to write our monthly bulletin 
articles and provides the office with program information in order to publicize our programs.   

We are starting the year with two excellent programs from our relationship with the consortium: 

Jewish History Series – 8-part series, which will meet on 8 consecutive months on select Thursdays at 
8:30 

Jewish Travel Series – 6-part series of different destinations 

Our Yiddush Club, hosted by Connie Smilowitz will continue this year. 

 


